
From: kanwaljit cheema <kanwaljitc@hotmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Taranjit Singh taranjitsandhu@gmail.comtaranjitsandhu@gmail.com 

rjsingh@taurusagile.comrjsingh@taurusagile.com
Date: 10/16/2014 12:34:21 AM 

Subject: RE: CM Punjab - Official Letter

Dear Ms. Katherine ,

Thank you very much for your kind mail. It would be our honour to welcome Hon'ble Nikki Haley ,
Governor of South Carolina. Punjab is one of the most progressive states of our country and its
prosperity has been built upon the strong foundations of entrepreneurship , perseverance and
integrity. Honb'le Governor Haley's visit to Punjab would certainly result in building long term
relationships between the business communities of the two states. Please let me know if there are 
any specific fields of interest that you are looking at , so that I can plan your meetings with relevant 
people accordingly.

Once again we look forward to the visit of Hon'ble Nikki Haley , Governor of South Carolina and the 
accompanying trade mission .

best regards,
Kjs cheema,
Special Principal Secretary to the Chief minister, Punjab
+91- 9878499999 , +91 - 1722742963
Fax- +91 - 1722743487

From: KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
To: kanwaljitc@hotmail.com
CC: taranjitsandhu@gmail.com; rjsingh@taurusagile.com
Subject: CM Punjab - Official Letter
Date: Wed, 15 Oct 2014 22:30:26 +0000

Mr. K J S Cheema,

My name is Katherine Veldran, Special Assistant to the Governor of South Carolina, the Honorable
Nikki Haley.
Attached is the official letter from Governor Haley to Chief Minister Badal regarding South Carolina's 
first-ever economic development trade mission to India, November 13-22, 2014. She plans to visit 
Punjab from November 13-16, 2014 during which time she would be honored to meet with the Chief 
Minister and Deputy ChiefMinister. Thank you for all your support and guidance.

Please don't hesitate to call you need anything.
Thank you,
Katherine
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Amb. Taranjit Singh Sandhu, Deputy Chief of Mission, Embassy of India 
Raman Jeet Singh, Taurus Agiile Technology Corporation (P) Ltd. 

Katherine F. Veldran
Special Assistant to the Governor | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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